Please confirm receipt.

Kind regards

Eboni Ward

Access to Records Officer — Gateway Services
Enfield Council

E: Eboni.ward@enfield.gov.uk

From: Lorraine Cordell <lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk>
Sent: 18 February 2019 11:39

To: Eboni Ward <Eboni.Ward@enfield.gov.uk>
Subject: RE: SAR CRM 1085 [SEC=0FFICIAL - SENSITIVE]

Dear Eboni Ward
Thank you for the files but when | checked there is no attachment to 3 of 3 could you re-upload it please and let
me know when it has been done thank you.

Regards

Lorraine Cordell

From: Eboni Ward [mailto: Eboni.Ward@enfield.gov.uk]
Sent: 16 February 2019 20:35

To: lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk

Subject: SAR CRM 1085 [SEC=OFFICIAL - SENSITIVE]

Classification: OFFICIAL - SENSITIVE

Dear Mrs. Cordell,

| have sent the requested files via egress switch today ( 16/02/2019)

Please confirm receipt
Kind regards

Eboni Ward

Access to Records Officer — Gateway Services
Enfield Council

E: Eboni.ward@enfield.gov.uk

Classification: OFFICIAL - SENSITIVE




